
 

 

November 13, 2020 
 
Dear B'nai Havurah Members, 

Since our last communication in September, the Facility Task Force (FTF) has narrowed the 
list of 4 possible options to 2: The Highlands Church and the Park Hill/Temple Micah facility. 
The Park Hill option has some difficult access issues for our older members and those with 
disabilities so we have decided to put that discussion on hold for the time being.  
 
We are actively working with the Highlands Church to determine if this would be a good 
home for B'nai. The church has excellent alignment with our values and is a non-
denominational Christian church. They outgrew their previous facility in the Highlands 
section of Denver (although that facility still carries the same name) to move into their new 
facility in the Platte Park neighborhood of Denver at the corner of South Grant and Mexico. 
They moved into that facility in April 2020 and are in the process of renovating many areas 
which is an added plus for us as it provides an opportunity to help with the interior design of 
our space. Due to COVID, these renovations are proceeding slowly, and I anticipate that if 
we agree that future renovations would also be slow. 
 
We have reconstituted our negotiating team and will begin the important work of putting 
together a collaborative agreement but realistically, do not anticipate any constructive 
discussions until after the new year. The FTF is available for questions or concerns. 
 
As always, feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns 
at honigmanb@gmail.com. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Ben Honigman and members of the Facility Task Force 
Ben Honigman 
honigmanb@gmail.com 
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